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Pfizer

LIQUID
VEGETATION KILLER

Herbicide

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

Bromacil....................1.5%
2,4-D (present as

iso-octyl ester)............0.76%

REGISTRATION NO. 13739
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Net 20 litres

PFIZER C. & G. INC.
1 WILTON GROVE ROAD

LONDON, ONTARIO N6A 4C6

Sales Offices in
MONTREAL LONDON WINNIPEG CALGARY

GENERAL INFORMATION

Pfizer Liquid Vegetation Killer is for use in controlling mixed
weed and grass growth.  Rapid contact action kills most emerged
vegetation with bromacil providing extended control of many
annual and perennial species.  Degree of control and duration of
effect will vary with soil type, rainfall and species present;
repeat applications may be needed.

IMPORTANT

Partial or complete non-productivity (sterility) of soil may
result.  Pfizer Liquid Vegetation Killer should not be used on
areas where planting of trees, shrubs, grass or crop is planned. 



Do NOT apply Pfizer Liquid Vegetation Killer on or near desirable
trees, or shrubs or on areas where their roots may extend.  Do
NOT use on or adjacent to lawns.  Do NOT contaminate domestic
waters.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To control most weeds on non-cropland areas such as railroad and
pipeline right-of-way, tank farms, lumberyards, storage areas,
industrial plant sites.

Apply Pfizer Liquid Vegetation Killer as annual spray at the rate
of 500 to 700 litres/ha.  (Apply 6 to 10 litres / 100 m2)  Use
the low rate on clay or dark coloured soils of high organic
matter content.

To control patches of harder-to-kill weeds (such as field
bindweed, Canada thistle, horsetail) repeat applications may be
necessary.

PRECAUTION

May irritate eyes, nose, throat and skin.  Avoid breathing spray
mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Keep out of
reach of children.

FIRST AID

If in eyes, flush immediately with plenty of clean water for at
least 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If on skin, wash
with plenty of soap and water.

DISPOSAL

Crush and bury empty container.  Bury empty bag.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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